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Friday 21st July 2023 
 

Last day of term - Special treat! 

 

We have arranged for the ice-cream man to visit 

the school on the last day of term at 2pm, so that 

all the children and staff can enjoy an ice-ream 

together on the field for our last day together this 

term. The children can choose from a cornet or a 

ice-lolly. The cost will be reduced to £2, if you’d 

like your child to take part, please pay via school 

money 

.  

 

 

WORSHIP  

The value this term is: JOY! 
Our chosen bible story: The lost coin  
Our chosen worship songs: All Things Bright and 
Beautiful & Who Put The Colours in The Rainbow?  
Secular stories linked to this value: Augustus and 
His Smile by Catherine Rayner, Because of You by B. 
G. Hennessy, Where Happiness Begins by Eva Eland, 
Happiness is a Watermelon on Your Head by Daniel 
Hahn 
If you have any examples of how you have bought 
joy to others, please let us know so that we can 
share in our worship! 

 

Happy Birthday to Orla! who celebrates her 

birthday next week! We hope you have a lovely 

day celebrating.  

My favourite memories of Tilstock 

Our Year 6s had their leavers service today. What an 

emotional event! We are so proud of them and will miss 

them so very much! They spent some time with me 

today reminiscing on their time at Tilstock and here are 

their best bits! 

 

Mateen: The residential was fantastic- that was my 

favourite. 

Gethin: Going to the Pioneer Centre – I loved all the 

activities especially the high ropes! 

Xavier: I loved Cadbury’s world watching the people 

making chocolate. That was a fun trip.  

Gabriela: I liked it when we learnt about Shakespeare! 

I learnt so much and I loved Macbeth.  

Daniella: When we went to York – The ghost hunt was 

creepy! 

Sam: When we went to Cadbury’s world and when Mr 

P took an extra free chocolate pot! I also remember 

dissecting a pig’s heart- that was amazing!  

  

       

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
What a fantastic trip we had at Bewilderwood yesterday! The whole school joined together to enjoy treehouses, 
Wobbly Wires, Slippery Slopes, Crocklebogs, Twiggles and Boggles, storytelling, marsh walks and den building! 
The weather was very kind to us, and it was really special to have quality time together as a whole school. The 
weather was very kind to us, and it was really very special to have quality time together as a whole school. We 
can’t wait to go again!!  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Thank you to everyone who supported our Summer Fair! We raised a whopping £850, which will be  
spent on resources for the children - Take care and have a lovely weekend, 
 
 

Mrs Rowena Kaminski 

Headteacher 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
Click here to view our upcoming events.  
 
Events at a glance: 
 
Last day of term: Wednesday 26th July  
Summer Holiday begins: Thursday 27th July.  
Autumn term starts: Monday 4th September. 
 
  

Click here to view what 
our students have 
been up to recently. 
 

NEWS 
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The Global Goals - Did you know. 

This week Miss Thomas led a worship based on 

Nelson Mandela International Day, and read the 

story Grandad Mandela by Zazi Mandela.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

               

                      

You can hear the story here 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=xh

WT_TYzgYc 
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